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The eventful 12 months since the last annual general meeting have been, perhaps 
surprisingly, somewhat positive from my perch as MAUT VP Finance. The 
Association is in a satisfactory financial situation, and our governance and 
administrative processes are also in good shape, having been streamlined and 
routinized in the 16 months that have elapsed since the departure of our previous 



for her amazing work as the Association’s administrative officer.  Without her, I think 
I would have accomplished very little. 
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